
 

 
 
 

 
 

REQUEST 15730 RESPONSE 

1) Please provide me with the total costs of Christmas lights 
in the 2022/23 financial year.  

 
 

£75’511 

2) Please tell me whether the council is intending to turn on 
Christmas lights in the 2023/24 financial year. 
 

Yes 

3) If the answer to (2) is no, please explain give the reason 
for not turning on Christmas lights this year.  

 

 

4) If the answer to (2) is yes, please provide a projection of 
the costs 

Estimated Cost £79’000 

 


